
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  November 11, 2019  
  
To:  Priests, deacons, brothers and sisters 
   
From:  The Most Reverend Joel M. Konzen, S.M. 
 
Re: Invitation to the Atlanta Master Chorale Christmas presentation 

           
 
I would like to extend an invitation to all clergy and religious to the Atlanta 
Master Chorale Christmas presentation. This annual event is one of my favorite 
traditions as we prepare our hearts for the Christmas season.  
 
The Atlanta Master Chorale is offering a discount to clergy and religious who 
are interested in attending this wonderful event. Please see a short overview of 
the concert and more information below: 
 
Celebrate Christmas with the Atlanta Master Chorale as we sing together the 
songs and carols of the season, and experience the wonder and beauty of this 
festive time of year. Christmas connects past to present, sounds to memory, 
music to spirit. It unites us in shared expectancy.   
 
The Chorale will be joined by the brilliant and celebrated actor and director, 
Tom Key, artistic director of theatrical outfit and member of Our Lady of 
Lourdes Church, as we weave these individual strands together in an 
experience of surprising, even jarring tapestries of delight and contentment.  
We invite you to come, bring your families, bring your friends and celebrate 
together the “dawn of redeeming grace.  
 
Clergy and religious, please use AMCXMAS code when ordering tickets for a 
five-dollar discount of the regular ticket price. Three concerts will be held on 
the evenings of Friday, December 13 and Saturday, December 14, and the 
afternoon of Sunday, December 15.   
 
For information and tickets, please visit www.AtlantaMasterChorale.org. 
 

http://www.atlantamasterchorale.org/

